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Dear Representatives,  

I heard about this bill and I worried because I like animals and if you let people cut 

down all the trees to make houses, it will destroy mother nature a little bit more and 

animals won't have places to live. Please build houses in a way that keeps trees in 

our neighborhood to keep us cool during heat waves, and gives animals a place to 

live too.  

I'm counting on you to make things right. And I'm sure I'm not alone. 

Sidney, 4th grade 

 

squirrels, rabbits, crows, chickadees, blue jays, rabbits, robins 


